
 

 

Central Highlands Water 
 
I own 81 acres of land on the south side of Carngham Road in the new Western Growth area.  
 
I have been advised water and sewer are currently not available until 2028 onwards for this land. I 
am 87 years old and wish to see this land developed in my lifetime. Works should be bought forward 
so the land can be developed. Carngham Road has experienced unbelievably strong recent 
residential development and this should be able to continue. I see a new shopping centre is to be 
built in Carngham Road as well as the existing shopping centre and schools at Lucas. All critical 
infrastructure located near my land. There are existing houses directly adjacent to my property 
boundary. 
 
I find it difficult to comprehend why these issues take so long to resolve. Hasn’t Council been 
planning the next growth areas for about 6 years. I am also interested as to why the Northern 
Growth Area became a priority with no infrastructure, so many problems and a barrier so significant 
as the western freeway.  
 


